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Dear Honorable Chair Senator Sollman and Members of the Senate Committee on 

Energy and Environment. 

 

Thank you for the opportunity to testify in favor of HB 3336. To achieve Oregon’s 

100% clean energy goals reliably and affordably, we need to address our 

transmission bottleneck. HB 3336 expands transmission capacity by requiring utilities 

to deploy cost-effective technologies to existing infrastructure. I strongly urge you to 

support HB 3336 and the dash-2 amendments to help move Oregon toward 

achieving our energy efficiency goals. 

 

Thank you, 

Denise Jessup  

1310 E. 20th Ave 

Eugene, OR 97403 

 


